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DECEMBER 2017 EDITIONOther patients want your appointment!
If you need to cancel your appointment within 24 hours please email:
cancelmyappointment24@springhillmc.nhs.uk

CHRISTMAS 2017 
AND NEW YEAR 
PRESCRIPTION ORDERING 
If you will run out of medicines between the 22nd December and the 2nd January, please order the items you need between the 13th and the 18th December and not before please.


Wishing all our patients a Merry Christmas 
& 
Happy New Year
Would you like to Join our knitting club in 2018? 
Knit for charity and our pre-school children? Meet others?
We are looking for expressions of interest, wool and knitting needles!
Let us know!

Please always take your Doctor’s advice
ANTIBIOTIC AWARENESS

Spring Hill Medical Centre wants its patients to understand by taking antibiotics when you don’t need them means they are less likely to work for you in the future and to trust their doctors’ advice regarding the best appropriate treatment for them.

Practice Closure Dates:
14th December (from 12.30pm)
25th December 
26th December 
1st January 2018



